
February 27, 2025 
Holly Mayernick, CBDO 

INFINITY RESOURCES, INC. 
34 South Chestnut Street 

Jefferson, OH 44047 

Ohio House
77 S. High Street
Columbus Ohio 43215

Dear Ohio Legislator,

I am writing on behalf of Infinity Resources, Inc. to express my full support for Junior Achievement’s efforts 
to expand its workforce and financial literacy programming across the state of Ohio. As an Ashtabula County 
Advisory board member, I have witnessed firsthand the positive impact these programs have on our 
community here in JA of Eastern Ohio.

INFINITY RESOURCES, INC. is a full-service staffing organization with temporary to hire and directly placed 
workers provided to the southern shore of Lake Erie from Dunkirk, NY to Painesville, OH. Our organization 
focuses on sales, service and human resource expertise: Business, Marketing, Finance, and Manufacturing. 
We are committed to JA's mission and provide financial and volunteer resources to JA of Eastern Ohio.

Our organization has long valued the impact of Junior Achievement in our community. We have witnessed 
firsthand the positive influence JA programs have had on youth development and are excited at the 
prospect of this expanded partnership. Junior Achievement will offer even more opportunities for us to 
support and engage with local students, providing them with the skills and knowledge essential for success 
in today's economy.

In light of this, I respectfully ask that you consider including an amendment to HB 96 that would provide 
$2.75 million per fiscal year to Junior Achievement. This funding will allow JA to expand its programs 
statewide, ensuring that every student in Ohio has access to the tools they need to succeed. It will support 
educational programs in all 88 counties, fostering workforce readiness and financial literacy for the students 
who will contribute to our state’s economic prosperity.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this important matter. I am happy to provide additional 
information if needed and can be reached at 440-344-0458.

Very Truly,

Holly S. Mayernick, CBDO 
440.344.0458 
hmayernick@infinityresources.jobs 
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February 25, 2025

Ohio House
77 S. High Street
Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Ohio Legislator,

I am writing to express my full support for Junior Achievement’s efforts to expand its workforce and financial literacy 
programming across the state of Ohio. As a Business Advisory Council partner, I have witnessed firsthand the positive 
impact these programs have on our community here in JA of Eastern Ohio.

Junior Achievement provides essential resources and educational opportunities that empower students to make informed 
career plans and contribute to Ohio’s workforce. Through hands-on learning experiences, JA programs help students 
develop crucial skills in financial literacy, entrepreneurship, and workforce readiness. These skills are invaluable in 
preparing the next generation of leaders and professionals who will drive Ohio’s future success.

In light of this, I respectfully ask that you consider including an amendment to HB 96 that would provide $2.75 million per 
fiscal year to Junior Achievement. This funding will allow JA to expand its programs statewide, ensuring that every student 
in Ohio has access to the tools they need to succeed. It will support educational programs in all 88 counties, fostering 
workforce readiness and financial literacy for the students who will contribute to our state’s economic prosperity.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this important matter. If you have any questions about Trumbull County 
Educational Service Center partnership with JA's Work and Career Readiness Pathways programs, please don't hesitate to 
contact Denise Holloway at 330-505-2818 or denise.holloway@trumbullesc.org.

Respectfully,



Please reply to: 5577 Youngstown-Warren Road 
Niles, Ohio 44446 

Phone (330)480-5532 
acafaro@cafarocompa ny. com 

February 25, 2025

Ohio House

77 S. High Street

Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Ohio Legislator, 

I am writing on behalf of The Cafaro Company to express our enthusiastic support and commitment 

for Junior Achievement’s efforts to expand its workforce and financial literacy programming across 

the state of Ohio. As a business partner, I have witnessed firsthand the positive impact these 

programs have on our community here in JA of Eastern Ohio.

Our organization has long valued the impact of Junior Achievement in our community whether it be 

through direct financial contribution or through partnership on events such as Totes of Appreciation 

or Youth Market Day, both held at our Eastwood Mall Complex. We have witnessed firsthand the 

positive influence JA programs have had on youth development and are excited at the prospect of 

this expanded partnership. Our organization is committed to actively participating in and supporting 

the programs offered by JA and we see immense value in providing hands-on, experiential learning 

opportunities that focus on financial literacy, entrepreneurship, and workforce readiness. These 

programs are not just educational; they are crucial in equipping the next generation with practical 

skills and real-world insights. 

In light of this, I respectfully ask that you consider including an amendment to HB 96 that would 

provide $2.75 million per fiscal year to Junior Achievement. This funding will allow JA to expand its 

programs statewide, ensuring that every student in Ohio has access to the tools they need to 

succeed. It will support educational programs in all 88 counties, fostering workforce readiness and 

financial literacy for the students who will contribute to our state’s economic prosperity.

Please know that The Cafaro Company is ready to assist in any way possible to ensure the success 

of JA. Thank you for your time and consideration of this important matter. 

Sincerely,

Co-President 

The Cafaro Company

Direct 330.480.5532
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February 27, 2025

Ohio House
77 S. High Street
Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Ohio Legislator,

I am writing to express my full support for Junior Achievement’s efforts to expand its workforce and financial literacy 
programming across the state of Ohio. As a board member, I have witnessed firsthand the positive impact these 
programs have on our community here in Junior Achievement of Eastern Ohio

Junior Achievement provides essential resources and educational opportunities that empower students to make informed 
career plans and contribute to Ohio’s workforce. Through hands-on learning experiences, JA programs help students 
develop crucial skills in financial literacy, entrepreneurship, and workforce readiness. These skills are invaluable in 
preparing the next generation of leaders and professionals who will drive Ohio’s future success.

The work Junior Achievement does aligns closely with the needs of our community, and I have seen the difference it 
makes in the lives of students. 7 17 Credit Union supports Junior Achievement by volunteering in programs like JA 
Personal Finance, where their employees mentor students on budgeting, saving, and financial decision-making. Their 
financial contributions and hands-on involvement help provide essential financial literacy education to students, 
empowering them for future success.

In light of this, I respectfully ask that you consider including an amendment to HB 96 that would provide $2.75 million per 
fiscal year to Junior Achievement. This funding will allow JA to expand its programs statewide, ensuring that every 
student in Ohio has access to the tools they need to succeed. It will support educational programs in all 88 counties, 
fostering workforce readiness and financial literacy for the students who will contribute to our state’s economic prosperity.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this important matter. I am happy to provide additional information if needed
 and can be reached at 330-372-8357.

Matt Brophy 
Vice President, Marketing Manager 
mbrophy@717cu.com 



United 
Way 

United Way 
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February 25, 2025

Ohio House

77 S. High Street 

Columbus Ohio, 43215

Dear Ohio Legislator, 

I am writing on behalf of United Way of Trumbull County to express our enthusiastic support and 

commitment to the Junior Achievement's proposed amendment to HB 96 to expand its 

programs statewide, a significant step forward in financial literacy and entrepreneurship 

education. 

This collaborative initiative aligns with United Way's mission to be United in Helping Children, 

Adults, and Families to Thrive so they can Learn Well, Earn Well, and Stay Well. Our work is 

focused on the building blocks for a good life: Education - Helping Children and Youth Achieve 

Their Potential. Financial Stability - Promoting Financial Stability and Independence. Health - 

Improving People's Health. 

Our organization has long valued the impact of Junior Achievement in our community. We have 

witnessed firsthand the positive influence JA programs have had on youth development and 

more opportunities for us to support and engage with local students, providing them with the 

skills and knowledge essential for success in today's economy. 

In light of this, I respectfully ask that you consider including an amendment to HB 96 that would 

provide $2.75 million per fiscal year to Junior Achievement. This funding will allow JA to expand 

its programs statewide, ensuring that every student in Ohio has access to the tools they need to 

succeed. It will support educational programs in all 88 counties, fostering workforce readiness 

and financial literacy for the students who will contribute to our state’s economic prosperity.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this important matter. I am happy to provide 

additional information if needed and can be reached at 330-207-2065.


